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 From: Sara Roediger, Director of Planning and Economic Development 
 To: Planning Commission 
 Date: May 16, 2025 
 Re: Master Plan Discussion with Staff 
 
 
 
As we near the completion of the draft 2025 Master Plan, staff originally intended to review the draft plan with 
the Planning Commission at the Study Session on Tuesday, May 20th.  However, in preparing for that meeting, 
we determined some additional time was necessary to review the draft internally and with the consultant team.  
To ensure we are utilizing everyone’s time most efficiently we have cancelled the study session for Tuesday 
night.  In lieu of the study session, we have amended the Planning Commission regular meeting agenda to 
add an agenda item to review the status of the draft with the Commission members.  This discussion will just 
be with staff.  Looking forward, the joint meeting with the Planning Commission and City Council on June 3rd is 
still intended to be a full review of the draft plan prior to the plan’s distribution for public comment.   
 


